
Nevada  Paint  Horse  Club 
Minutes  August 24th 2008 

 
Meeting called to order at 9:00 A.M. at Churchill County Fairgrounds. 
 
The minutes of the July meeting were read and approved by members 
present. 
Treasures report was read and motion was made & 2nd to approve as 
read. 
 
Old business:  It was again brought up to keep dogs on a leash.  This is 
fairgrounds policy so please comply. 
 
Trail classes for the show held yesterday were brought up.  Many felt 
that the courses were too difficult and should be modified for future 
shows to an easier degree of difficulty.  
 
It was asked to make the Churchill County Park and Rec aware that 
there were no trashcans on the North end of the barns.    
 
New business:  
 
Traci Smith and Becky Tabor were appointed to be the nominating 
committee.  They will present a slate of officers for 2009 at the 
September meeting.  Anyone interested in being nominated for an 
office, please contact one of these members.   
 
Show dates for 2009 was briefly discussed.  Same weekends, as this year 
is the plan.  Graduation will be on our June show date again in 2009 so 
will have to hold the roping elsewhere. 
Awards Banquet:  The club Fandango is the goal for this years banquet.   
 
Date will be Presidents weekend in February. 
Discussion followed on adding adult walk trot and Horsemanship 11-
under to the list of classes for 2009.  Most members favored this plan. 
 
Also how members felt about Amateur classes being split was brought 
up.  A majority of the split classes are being combined at each show.   
Next meeting Sept. 27th at the show.  Motion made and 2nd to adjourn. 
Sharon Avery 


